ASD 08-196

Resolution Requesting Additional Resources for Departments and Colleges to Support the Completion
of Grad Check/Titan Degree Audit (TDA) Review Prior to Spring 2009

Resolved: The Academic Senate requests that the Vice President of Academic Affairs provide
additional resources to the departments and colleges that need and request them, in
the form of compensation for faculty during their “off-contract” time, or release time
during the early portion of spring 2009, to support them in their completion of grad
checks.

Rationale: In previous years, grad checks were completed by this time of year, as students register
in early January. As of today, December 4, 2008, faculty members do not have the ability
to complete grad checks due to technical issues in producing the list of students who are
ready for grad check/Titan Degree Audit (TDA) review and transitioning to an online
grad check process. It is imperative that grad checks be done as soon as possible since
students rely on them when scheduling classes for their final semesters. Ensuring that
grad checks are completed prior to their registration window will help students
graduate on time.

Approved unanimously by the CSUF Academic Senate on Thursday, December 4, 2008



